


March 7, 2018
Maine Medical Center
22 Bramhall St.
Portland, ME 04102
Address line 1
Address line 2
Dear Property Owner,
The first phase of construction of the Maine Medical Center campus replacement and modernization project will begin in the coming months. This significant investment in our community and in the future of healthcare will benefit us all, modernizing our facilities to enable the quality of care we offer.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This project can only be successful with the full engagement of our immediate community members. To date, our regular meetings with our local Neighborhood Associations have helped us build awareness and address concerns.
To that end, we would like to invite you to an informational session specifically designed for nearby neighbors on Park Avenue and Weymouth, Boynton, Forest, Brackett, Grant and Bramhall streets. 
We will present a number of updates that will be of particular interest to these neighbors, including:
· Information on the temporary closure of Congress Street
· Information on the detours for the Congress Street temporary closure
· Information on the temporary one-way designation of Boynton Street
· Information about the first phase of construction, focusing on additions to the East Tower and Visitor Parking Garage
· Information on the temporary two-way designation of Crescent Street
Time and Date: 5 to 6 p.m. Tuesday, March 20
Location: MMC East Tower, Classroom 2
Parking: MMC visitor parking (free) located at Bramhall & Chadwick streets in the South Visitor Parking Lot
In the meantime, we urge you to visit www.MMC.org/Modernization for project information and to sign up for email and/or text alerts when new project updates are posted. If you have any questions, please contact us at MMCProjectContact@mmc.org.

Respectfully,
Jeffrey D. Sanders
Executive Vice President & Chief Operating Officer
Maine Medical Center
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